
	
YOU’RE	INVITED!	
	
THE	CAMBRIDGE	STREET	UPPER	SCHOOL	
PARENT/CAREGIVER	ORGANIZATION	INVITES	YOU	
TO	HELP	PAINT	THE	THIRD	FLOOR	HALLWAY	
	
Time:		9am-1pm	on	Saturday,	9/24	
	
PLEASE	COME	JOIN	US	IN	HELPING	MAKE	THE	
SCHOOL	SHINE	FOR	OUR	KIDS!		ALL	SUPPLIES	WILL	
BE	PROVIDED.		YOUR	6-8TH	GRADER	FROM	CSUS	
MAY	HELP	YOU!		ALL	SCHOLARS	MUST	BE	WITH	A	
CAREGIVER.	CHILDCARE	WILL	NOT	BE	PROVIDED.		
BRING	SNACKS	AND	WATER!	
	
RSVP	to	Rebecca	Altepeter	at	
rmaltepeter@gmail.com	or	just	show	up	and	
help	out!		You	can	make	a	real	difference!	


